
From: N VH <nanunder@hotmail.com> 

Date: February 22, 2016 at 8:40:07 AM CST 

To: Callie Devriendt <callie.devriendt@isd709.org>, Sue Schroeder <schfam@charter.net> 

Subject: RE: grant application 

 

Callie,  

Congratulations on being selected as one of our first mini-grant recipients! We were impressed with 

your submission.  We are pleased to see that Lincoln is a trauma focused school with early intervention 

which is why you were selected. We are excited to learn more about it as your project progresses. 

Please submit a 500 word article for the MSSWA newsletter within 60 days of completion of your project 

(or within 60 days of this grant if this is an ongoing project) to me. I have Cc'd our Treasurer, Sue 

Schroeder, so the two of you can communicate how you will receive your funds. You have received our 

$750.00 grant.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Nancy VanHorne, MSW, LICSW 

President, MSSWA 

www.msswa.org 

School Social Worker 

Prior Lake High School 


